Patient Participation Group Meeting Tuesday 16th December 2014 Patient Christmas Party

Present

DW, JS, JB, JW, IW, GM, JM, JW,KH, AH, MM, DH, S H

Apologies

KB, PT, TB

1DW thanked everyone for attending and for providing cakes and sandwiches and sausage rolls for the party.

- 1. DW thanked IW, JW, JB, JS for providing cakes and sandwiches and sausage rolls for the party.
- 2. DW thanked the other patients for attending and the PPG members advised them of what the patient group does, and how they help us at the surgery to gain other patients views and ideas. How they can join.
- 3. FFT DW advised and showed the group the cards and the posting box in reception and what is required to be completed by patients. A discussion took place between the patients and they were asked to complete a form as part of that days visit.
- 4. Heart start DW advised group that they attended on the 4th December and 14 patients took part in the event and the feedback was very good. Perhaps we can rerun this late next year.
- 5. The ppg members advised the party about the walking group in Bucknall park that was started on the 14th October and is now being run on the second Tuesday of each month at 12 noon in Bucknall Park. If the weather is bad DW will send out a message to the group on face book and let them know whether it is going ahead or not. The group will all set up face book accounts. DW to help.
- 6. Christmas raffle This was drawn and there were many prizes. DW to inform the relevant patients who have won a prize. A list of prize winners will be available in reception.

Next meeting TBA